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 Rafi Hirsch OBJ2016/4083/P 20/09/2016  16:47:23 We have suffered and endured several years of back to back basement excavations in this street and it 

has been a continuous disruption. Noise, dust and dirt, unauthorised parking bay squatting etc etc. I 

have personally had to complain to builders on several occasions because they start work before 8am.

WE HAVE HAD ENOUGH!! It is unfair to the residents of this street. There are small children and 

elderly residents being adversely affected by this.

This has become completely unacceptable and I would therefore like to protest against any further such 

work being carried out in this street.
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